The Annual General PTA meeting took place last night. Thank you to Mr Capener, parents
and guardians who attended the meeting both in person and online via Teams.

During the meeting, the outgoing 2022 - 2024 PTA committee officially stood down and the
newly appointed PTA committee for 2024 - 2026 were officially elected. Special thanks to the
outgoing 2022 -2024 PTA committee for working so tirelessly to lay such a solid foundation
on which the new 2024 - 2026 PTA committee can continue to build.

The PTA fundraising efforts from the start of this school year to date have already raised a
total of £1310 with breakdown as follows:

Parents welcome meetings: £170

Uniform sale: £140

Funky Fall Autumn Social: £1000

It is because of all parents and guardians generosity and support that we are able to do so,
so Thank You.

After the half term break, our focus will be all things Christmas including the Christmas
Fayre, Christmas Wreath Making and Elfridges.

We will also share more information on how the PTA funds are being utilised to support all
our children’s continued learning and wellbeing, we hope that this will entice more parents to
get involved and support the PTA fundraising activities going forward.

We hope you all have a good half term break.
Thank you

PTA Team: Tomi, Sarah, Shenelle and Chelsea

Email: prestburypta@outlook.com

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/PrestburySchoolPTA
School Website: https://prestbury.school/?page id=964
PTA Online shop: www.pta-events.co.uk/prestburyschool




